

Rectorat ASE Bucuresti <rectorat@ase.ro>

EUA Newsletter 4/2021: EUA Annual Conference, The latest Public Funding Observatory, Next Generation EU and opportunities for universities

1 mesai

Forward to a friend

Răspunde la: info@eua.eu Către: rectorat@ase.ro

MINISTERU European University Association <info@eua.eu> ACADEMIA DE STUDH ECONOMICE DIN BUCUREȘTI

27 aprilie 2021, 13:47

REGISTRATURA GENERALĂ

#4 - April 2021

With this April edition of the EUA Newsletter, I would like to thank the nearly 700 speakers and participants who attended the 2021 EUA Annual Conference "Universities 2030; From vision to reality". Together we were able to have an honest and ambitious debate about the paths universities can take to remain resilient and relevant. The platform remains open to registrants until 6 May. I encourage you to continue to connect with colleagues across Europe and take advantage of the many resources there, including the session recordings. I look forward to continuing the discussions about our vision "Universities without walls" in the many events we have ahead in 2021.

EUA has published the latest Public Funding Observatory data. This annual flagship report provides a detailed analysis of long-term funding trends and an overview of the latest public funding developments in 2019 and 2020. The study contains data from 32 university systems in Europe. It is accompanied by an online tool containing the full dataset and individual country sheets. Linked to this is the upcoming EUA webinar "University funding towards 2030: increasing firepower in the post-pandemic phase". I hope you will join us on 27 May.

I would like to take the opportunity to thank members who have participated in EUA's 20^{th} anniversary celebration. I encourage all EUA members to share short video messages and written letters from rectors, presidents and vice-chancellors. EUA will publish these throughout 2021.

2 8 APR. 2021

I wish you a lovely month ahead and I hope the many things contained in this EUA Newsletter will be of great use.

Amanda Crowfoot **EUA Secretary General**

How can universities shape our post-pandemic world?





Our democracies are coming under increased pressure and our universities must therefore continue to be home to academic freedom and democratic values, free speech gender equality and fundamental rights.

Charles Michel. President of the European Council

